
HS Board Report 5/9/23

Teaching, Learning & Relevance
● Work on identifying post-high school readiness indicators in the areas of Career and Life has

continued. (Redefining Ready). In the coming months, the Building Leadership Team will begin
reviewing the selections and discuss how the development of these indicators can be supported
by various programming.

● The PreACT was administered for the first time on April 19th and the Forward Exam took place
over the course of two days, April 18th and the 20th. There was extensive training and
preparation that took place in order to run a successful assessment environment. Test
administration ran smoothly and observations were noted for next year.

● The Spring Benchmark FastBridge Assessment window is May 1st through May 12th. The ELA,
Math, and Special Education departments have analyzed the data from previous benchmark
assessments to determine both Tier 2 and 3 interventions in order to respond to student needs.

● 4/14 - Chamber Choir Tenor and Bass students attended the Northwoods Tenor–Bass Fest at
Northland Pines High School. Nearly all of the THS Chamber Choir students were a part of the
eighty plus singers in attendance.

● 4/21 - Grade 10 visited UWSP Marathon Campus to participate in an Academic & Career
Planning event. Students met with a variety of business and university representatives to learn
about careers and post-secondary education options that lead to entering these particular
careers. Students were chaperoned by members of the English Language Arts Department and
Guidance and used this experience as a topic for in class writing assignments.

● 4/24 - The THS Band performed its annual Spring Concert. The students selected a variety of
upbeat pieces that the audience clearly enjoyed. Congratulations to all on a successful and
entertaining concert.
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● Advanced Placement and Project Lead The Way courses will be conducting their end-of-course
exams throughout the month of May. Student achievement on these exams will determine
eligibility for college credit attainment.

The Whole Student
● 4/19 - Activities took place during the afternoon after PreACT testing was complete. The

activities focused on Leadership, Team Building, and Individualized Instruction. Students
involved in athletics and/or co-curricular activities had the opportunity to work with their
coaches/advisers on all of the above areas. All other students had an array of activities to
choose ranging from bowling to engineering challenges, to team leadership sessions.

● 4/26 - The Senior Class took their annual Senior Class Trip to the Milwaukee Brewers game and
finished their day with burgers at Kopp’s. Thank you to the advisers for working with the class
officers to organize such a memorable trip.

● 4/17 & 4/18 FBLA State Qualifiers to visit K-I Center in Green Bay.
● 4/29 - Prom, sponsored by the Class of 2024, was held at THS. Grand March took place in the

Auditorium with the public in attendance. This was followed by the dance in the THS Cafe. It
was a great night with over 100 students attending. Thanks to the Junior Class Officers and
advisers for their hard work planning the event.

● 5/1 NHS Induction took place in the Auditorium. Congratulations to the new membership and
thank you to the graduating members who contributed to the THS environment and beyond
through their involvement in the organization.

● 5/5 - As a part of Appreciation Week, staff also wanted to show appreciation for students. FBLA
facilitated the coordination of activities for the students and sign. Some of these activities
included RC Flying, biking to Dairy Queen, Theater Games/Improv Acting, Euchre & Cribbage
Tournaments, Innovation Lab, and many others.

District Workforce
● The High School is currently in the process of filling teaching vacancies. The Social Studies

position has been filled. The status of the Math position is still in progress.
● 5/1 - 5/5 - Staff Appreciation was celebrated all week with the help of many of our organizations.

Student Council took the lead in determining a theme and coordinating something each day to
show their appreciation. This year’s theme was “A Seussical Event” and all treats and
decorations revolved around this theme.

End of Year - Seniors
● May 24 - Annual Senior Service Project (City Hall/Bradley Park, Golden Living Center,

VFW/American Legion)
● May 24 - Co-curricular Awards Ceremony, 6:00 PM
● May 24 - Senior Scholarship Awards Ceremony, 7:00 PM
● May 26 - Senior Last Day. Locker Cleanout, Graduate Celebration Walk, Rehearsal, etc
● May 26 - Graduation Ceremony, 7:00 PM
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